Penyghent

Post Office Corner
Stutton

Suffolk

IP9 2TJ

5th March 2024

Planning Department
Babergh District Council

Re: Planning Application for The Old Post Office, Stutton, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP9 2TJ

Dear Sir

With reference to the planning application to add cladding to The Old Post Office.

As one of the closest neighbours, living directly opposite the property, we have no
objections and fully support the application.

As long term residents of the village we feel that this is very much in keeping with the
house itself, surrounding properties and the village as a whole and is in no way
detrimental to the appearance of the existing property. It is clear that careful
consideration has been given to all of these factors by the owners.

Yours Faithfully
Steve Barnes and Teresa Pearson



